
Annex 1 

Notes Open Public Questions 

Question 1:  Mr Stubbs 

Could the signage and road surface be reviewed along the lower part of Anchor Hill 
to the roundabout with Littlewick Road and Lockfield drive, as there have been 
numerous accidents? 
 
Andrew Milne explained that Surrey Highways work closely with Surrey Police on 
individual sites in the County to see if there is a need to take any remedial action. 

 
Question 2:  Mrs Marshall 
 
Could Officers look at the diversion root by Brookwood Crossroads from Guildford 
and the diversion on the island for turning right as the signage was very confusing. 
 
It was noted that the layout for wording of diversion signage is laid out by legislation.  
A fuller written response would be provided outside the meeting. 
 
 
Question 3:  Cllr Melanie Whitehand 

Residents are concerned that the lack of parking at Highclere Gardens is adding to 

antisocial parking resulting in antisocial behaviour in the vicinity.  Cars park by the 

garages which has resulted in criminal damage at Knaphill Scouts.  Could the 

parking situation be reviewed again?  

A written response would be provided outside the meeting.   

 

Question 4:  Mrs Morales 

Has there been any progress on the changed priorities in Rydens Way? 

It was noted that this is being looked at and Officers have met members on site.   
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